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Hello colleagues,

Thank you again for attending the inaugural DFA Women’s Symposium. | am pleased to share the
pictures taken by our event photographer: 05.17.2019 DFA Women's Symposium.

Individual portraits for your networking and professional profiles (e.g., LinkedIn, Outlook) will be
sent directly to you in a separate email by the end of next week.

In addition, | would like to share resources complementing the Lean In book you received at the
symposium.

With appreciation,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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https://ucirvine-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/simss_ad_uci_edu/Eql2iDK29QxHjI0gZQS_tlsBe8cvkjjLTe46Tot3QZ0C8A?e=AQsyyW
https://leanin.org/
http://www.fa.uci.edu/

